More jobs
from Interior

The Department of the Interior
has notified Sen. Ted Stevens’
office in Washington that it will
take applications for summer
jobs in National Parks between
December 1, 1977 and January
15,1978.

The department stated that
during that time period requests
for employment should be sent
to one of its regional offices,
and must be postmarked no later
that the closing date of January
15, to receive consideration.
The regional office contacted
will send the applicant the new
form (No. 10-139) that must be
completed for rating applica-
tions by a centralized computer
process to be used for the first
time this year.

Each applicant may receive
consideration for up tc two sep-
arate park areas and two types
of jobs in each area. Interested
persons are encouraged to con-
tact a regional office as soon as
possible. The seasonal employ-
ment offered each summer by
the department receives keen
competition by applicants, and
Interior suggests that persons
applying do so early.

The address of the Depart-
ment’s Seattle regional office
is: 1424 4th Avenue, Seattle,
Wash. 98101.
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